
Creswell RC Flyers    Meeting Minutes   Date: 05/22/18 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by President John Risbrough. 

 

Welcome: Monty and Jerry were welcomed as new club members — WELCOME! 

Reading of last month’s meeting minutes:   Deferred 

Treasury Report: 

Treasury report was read by Rod Madison including beginning and ending balances. 

Beginning Balance was $5,738.34 

Income: 

$2,069.76 

Expenses: 

EPUD $30.81 

Total expenses = $30.81 

Ending Balance = $7,777.29 

 

Rod provided a breakdown of the Swap Meet income: 

$480.00 table fees 

$100 door fees 

$235 raffle 

$950 total 

 

2018 Event Planning: 

• Blackberry Jam Float Fly will be held Saturday, July 28, 2018 

o Action: Tim will process the appropriate permits through the state and Corps of 

Engineers for the float fly event. 

• Swap & Fly: The tentative date has been set for Saturday, June 30, 2018 at Walker Field. John 

discussed the possibility of donating a portion of the proceeds to a program called, “Bags of 

Love”. Membership generally in favor and John will send out an email with more information 

about the organization. 

• Waterford Retirement is asking for members to come on the Saturday of Father’s Day for 

“Show-N-Tell” type of visit to their residents. It’s the same weekend at Plati Float Fly. 

 

Field Maintenance: 

A great deal of discussion regarding the status of our mowers and the need to begin to replace two of our 

mowers. Each are in poor operational state and will not last the season. Following much discussion on 

brands, engine models and pricing, a motion was made to purchase a new mower. The motion 

unanimously passed. Action: Rod and Bill will pursue a new mower. 

 

Show & Tell: There was no show & tell. 

Recognitions: Kudos to Bill Schneider for all his time and attention to keeping our 

mowing equipment functioning. In addition, Jim Corbett received recognition for all his 

timely work to maintain our web page. Thank you, Bill and Jim! 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Tim Herrmann, Secretary 

 


